
 

  

  

 

5 November 2020 
Document: 2630299 
 
 
 
Gary Willison 
 

Email: fyi-request-13924-dcddae5b@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
 
 
 
Dear Gary 

 
IN/40536 - Official Information Request  
 
I refer to your official information request dated 7 October 2020 requesting information 
regarding lab results for toxic waste transported to the Uriti Remediation NZ site. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the allowable goods list for RNZ Uruti facility Document 
number #2474616. 
 
Of the material that may be considered mildly toxic, the following analysis documents are 
attached - Document numbers #2595323, #2591405, #2591414, #2591393.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/ or freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 
fred.mclay@trc.govt.nz or 0800 736 222. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
S J Ruru 
Chief Executive 
 

 
 
per: A D McLay 
Director – Resource Management 
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